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Warning regarding Aura Mergers & Acquisitions 

Finansinspektionen (the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority) has 
today published this statement in order to warn investors against dealing with 
unauthorised firms. 

Aura Mergers & Acquisitions has not received authorisation from 
Finansinspektionen and therefore is not entitled to provide financial services in 
Sweden. Finansinspektionen has not received any notification of cross-border 
activities from other EEA countries. 

Reportedly, representatives from Aura Mergers & Acquisitions have contacted 
Swedish investors and offer to buy their holdings in unlisted American shares. 
They also refer to the fake regulator, Global Equities Market Administration, to 
increase its credibility. 
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Aura Mergers & Acquisitions is using the following contact information: 

Kanagawa 
21/F Yokohama Mitsui Building 1-1-2 Takashima 
Nishi Ward, Yokohama, Prefecture 220-001 ] 
Kanagawa, Japan 
Tel: +81 456 709 063 
Fax: +81 453 453 188 
E-mail: @aur acquisitions. com 

Global Equities Market Administration has a website (www.gemadm.org) 
and is using the following contact information: 

Tokyo 
5th Fir. Dai2 Nagayama Building. 
8-1, Shinkawa 2-chome, Chuo-ku, 104-0033 
Tokyo, Japan 
Phone: +81 345 889 325 
Fax: +81 344 964 379 
E-mail: regulation@gemadm. org 
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